
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

COPNOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Copnor Road, Portsmouth, Hampshire, PO3 5BZ 
Telephone: 023 9266 1191  
E-Mail:  admin@copnorprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Matt Johnson BA (Hons.) QTS NPQEL 
Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Shackelford PGCE QTS MA Ed. NQPH 

 
19th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Portsmouth Book Awards Author Visit – Year 4 and Year 5 

On Wednesday 25th June the winning author (yet to be announced) of Portsmouth Year 5 

Book Award 2025 will be visiting Copnor Primary School. They will be reading some of their 

books as well as talking about being an author and answering questions. 

There will be an opportunity for your child to buy a copy of one of their books and have it 

signed by them at the end of the session if they wish. A selection of their books will be 

available to purchase from the Hayling Island Book Shop which will be located in the school 

during the visit. Books will cost a discounted price of £7.00. 

On the day, please send money into school in a named envelope with your child, to be handed 

to their class teacher first thing in the morning 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Lizzie Shackelford 
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